December 28, 1971

Christian R, Klimt, M, D.

Univereity of Maryland School of Medicine
Institute of International Medicine
Division of Epidemiology and Biostatistics
610 West Lombard Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21201

Dear Chris:

It is a pleasure to be able to add to your documentation to recommend Dr. S.
Tominaga for promotion.

His background aad experience in your institution, plus his personal traits

of industry and efficiency make him an outstanding young physician investigator.
His clinical cardiclogical knowledge and scientific curiosity, along with
techqological competence, make his contributions unique.

Based on the experience of my collaboration with him in Coronary Drug
Project analyses over the past three years I fully support your recommendation.

Cordi»ally.

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor
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UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND
SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL MEDICINE
BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21201

DIVISION OF EPIDEMIOLOGY AND BIOSTATISTICS
610 West Lombard Street

December 13, 1971

Dr. Henry Blackburn

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

University of Minnesota

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

I am proposing Tomi for a promotion to Associate Professor
in the near future=--a promotion which irrespective of whether
or not he will stay in this country he.amply deserves.

I would greatly appreciate if you could take the time to

send me a letter of recommendation which has to be part of' the
submission.

Very sincerely yours,

Christian R. Klimt, M.D., Dr.P.H.
Professor and Director
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